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Hatteras 1510
Great Lakes Rendezvous 2011

Broadus Rose, owner of a 58 yachtfish and creator of the
fiberglass window frames for our Hatteras boats sits with host
Amir Al Naimi at the Detroit Yacht Club during the Summer
Rendezvous

After a cruise down the Detroit River we stopped for
iunch at a waterfront restaurant.

Evelyn Northrop, Phyllis Earnest, Cassandra Earle,
Ginni Houettekier, Sandi A'Naimi and Beverly
Hamelink in the galley of “English Toffee”
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Setting sun over the Datroit River

The club poses in front of the Island Welcome sign




I

Our last night at the Crow’s Nest Restaurant in Put in Bay,
Ohio, across the street from the Crow's Nest Marina

Saying Goodbye from the Siab
Dock at the Detroit Yacht Club

Gordon Earle, Captain Amir ANaimi, Cassandra
Earle and Sandi A'Naimi cruising around Put in
Bay abroad a golf cart from the Crew's Nest

The Captain Amir 1‘Naimi and his mate, Gordon Earle,
at the helm of English Toffee on the Detroit River

The men relaxing aboard “English Toffae”, Jill Waller,
Captain Amir Al'Naimi, Tom Earnest, Gordon Earle
& Harry Hamelink
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Great Lakes Rendezvous 2011

The Hatteras 1510 Club is p#anniné a return trip to the Great Lakes this sum-
mer! Sandy and Amir Al Naimi have offered to coordinate a visit to the Detroit
area. Tentative dates are Friday, July 22 through Wednesday, July 26, 2011.
Tentative agenda for this event includes a welcome dinner and cocktail party
at the historic Detroit Yacht Club. Saturday could be spent doing some sight
seeing in Detroit or relaxing around the Club’s pool, followed by a great din-
ner downtown and a visit to the casino. Sunday we will cruise to Portofino’s
for lunch and then go on to Put-in-Bay, Ohio. This popular destination has a
lot to offer: a state park, shopping, wineries, jet skis, fishing, boating, caves,
and live entertainment. We will spend Monday and Tuesday enjoying the
island and cruise back to the Detroit Yacht Ciub on Wednesday.
Transportation to Detroit is easy, and there will be accommodation recom-
mendations for members not staying on-board a boat. During our last Great
Lakes cruise, it was easy to spend the day on-board one of the member
yachts and then check into a bed and breakfast close to the marinas. Don't
miss a wonderful Experience!
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